
Approved 

                                                Sanbornton Trustees of the Trust Funds 

                                                 Minutes of Meeting, January 17, 2023 

 

The meeting came to order at 1:30 at the Town Offices. Present were Megan Farkas, Tina Nagel, 

Lynn Chong. 

 

Tina moved accepting the minutes of January 11th as amended. Megan 2nded. Vote was 

unanimous "aye." 

 

Before writing our check due for our John Doe Taylor III scholarship, prior to the University of 

New Hampshire's 2nd semester start, Lynn approached our recipient's parent for the UNH 

Registrar's bill, including our recipient's student number, which the parent provided.  Megan 

moved to write check #194 from our general funds to UNH Business Services, for $850. Tina 

2nded. Vote was unanimous "aye." Lynn and Tina signed the check. Megan made a copy of the 

billing and the check for our records. Lynn had an envelope ready and would mail the check and 

a copy of the billing.  

 

Regarding Town Welfare Officer Sigrid Gaydos' application for reimbursement from our Needy 

Poor Trust Funds -- after review of all documentation submitted, Megan moved and Tina 2nded 

that we will write check #195 from our general funds for the requested $19,171.90, the 

documented reimbursement request amount applied for on January 11th. Recipient will be the 

Town of Sanbornton. $10,243.85 is towards general assistance, while $8,928.05 is towards fuel 

assistance. Tina 2nded. Vote was unanimous "aye." Lynn and Tina signed the check. Megan 

made copies for Sigrid and for Town Treasurer Peggy and for our records.  

 

We adjourned at  2:30 p.m.                                                  submitted by recorder, Lynn R. Chong 
 


